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Site Council 2/14/18 

 

 

Members: 

Steven Fuller-Principal 

Melisa Smock- Classified 

Jean Hall- Grandparent 

Michelle Daw- Teacher 

 

New Business: 

In the past Applegate has had a Science Night. This is usually in the spring. Site Council is 

looking for a date and will run that past staff at the next staff meeting. It has been 

mentioned that doing a Science Night a few weeks earlier might increase attendance.  

Site Council discussed doing similar to last year. We will look into, Science Works and The 

Caterpillar Bus. Maria Cross is attending STEM classes through SOU and the thought is she 

may be able to do something pertaining to science with students. Some ideas that Site 

Council came up with is doing stations in each room, using the green house for soil testing, 

and a planting station. Site Council also discussed changing it to a Math, Science or STEM 

night.  Mrs. Daw mentioned that ESD has some excellent hands on learning science kits. 

Mrs. Hall mentioned that her daughter would be willing to help with science presentations. 

She is a local veterinarian in town. Mrs. Hall also mention that maybe her son in law could 
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teach a sign language class. Site Council also discussed having all classrooms have some of 

their classroom work on display. 

Last year for Science Night, we did a passport for students to take around and have a stamp 

put on their passport for the station they visited, when they filled them up, they put them 

in a box. This seemed to be a fun way to get students around to all the stations. Towards 

the end of the evening we had a common time that everyone meet in the cafe’, for the 

Science Works presentation and the drawing for the passport prizes were done at this time. 

Site Council will take all of this to the next staff meeting.  

 

 


